RECEIVED
By City Clerk at 1:00 pm, Dec 06, 2021

<

Office of Fair Housing and Equity
Michelle Wu, Mayor

TO: City Clerk

FROM: Boston Fair Housing Commission

DATE: Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 11:00 AM
RE: Preliminary Hearing (LOPC Appeal) at

Boston Fair Housing Commission

The Boston Fair Housing Commission [BFHC] will be meeting virtually via Zoom on
Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 11:00 AM regarding the case: Moore v. Pine Street
Inn, Inc.; FY20-BFHC-064.

The Boston Fair Housing Commission is physically located at One City Hall Square,
Room 966, Boston, MA 02201.

Pursuant to Massachusetts General Law c. 39 §23B, please post notice of this hearing.
Thank you.

Sincerely Yours,
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Clerk of the Commission
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